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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact: Angie Stump Denton, adenton@hereford.org or 785-363-7263
Nov. 15, 2013
 

Bielema Receives Owen Family/Tennessee River Music Scholarship
 

KANSAS CITY, Mo. ​​​— Kristin Bielema, Ada, Mich., was awarded the $2,500 Owen Family/Tennessee River Music Inc. Scholarship Nov. 1 at the American Hereford Association Annual Meeting in Kansas City. This scholarship was one of many awarded through the Hereford Youth Foundation of America (HYFA), totaling more than $35,000.  

Kristin, 19, is a sophomore at Calvin College, Grand Rapids, Mich., studying business. Kristin is in her second year serving on the National Junior Hereford Association board of directors and is currently serving as communications chair. 


Kristin has served the Michigan Junior Hereford Association for four years as the secretary/treasurer. She and her father, David, started Great Lakes Hereford Beef, a program that buys local Hereford calves and markets them to a Kansas feedyard. 


Randy and Kelly Owen of Tennessee River Music Inc., Ft. Payne, Ala., are longtime supporters of Hereford youth.  

###
For Annual Meeting pictures and additional news releases, visit www.herefordphotoshop.com/media. 

Cutline: 

Kristin Bielema, Ada, Mich., was awarded the $2,500 Owen Family, Tennessee River Music Inc. Scholarship. Pictured presenting the award is Ruth Sims, HYFA vice president.

